

Dear Montessori Families,

Attached you will find a catalog offering products from Acorn Designs, an eco-friendly printing company located in Trumansburg, NY. The Middle School is happy to be offering you this fine selection of note cards, journals, bookmarks and notepads created in an environmentally responsible manner. Acorn Designs' vision, as stated in their catalog, is to "offer products that encourage peace and help others learn about the natural world. All of the pictures feature art from local artists and are printed on paper made of fibers from kenaf or other plants that offer more ecological alternatives than the fibers from trees". We are proud to support them!

Acorn Designs offers organizations a generous 50% of all sales! This year these funds will be used to support the second year Middle School trip to Costa Rica.

Ordering is easy! Just fill out the attached order form and return it with a check to the Main Office by Monday, December 12<sup>th</sup>. Please make your check payable to: *EAC Montessori School of Ithaca Adolescent Program*. Include your phone number, email address and your child's name and class on the order form as indicated. We will be sending your cards home with children on Friday, December 18<sup>th</sup>, in time for the winter holidays!

Thank you so much for your support. Working together, we can meet our goal! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jim at <a href="mailto:jhodges@eacmsi.org">jhodges@eacmsi.org</a> or by calling the Main Office and leaving a message.

The EAC Middle School Program